
Public Works will be making 
improvements to the William Berry 
Parkway/Richfield Road intersection 
in August-September 2022. The 
improvements will include rebuilding 
the traffic signal and replacing the 
pedestrian and bicycle ramps to 
improve accessibility. 

The new signal will have a pedestrian 
scramble, which is a type of signal 
treatment that stops all traffic and 
allows people to cross from all 
corners at the same time—including 
diagonally. Pedestrian scrambles 
allow people to cross the street 
without any vehicle movements 
through the intersection. Drivers will 
see red signal indications during the 
pedestrian scramble, so potential 
conflicts between pedestrians and 
vehicles are eliminated.
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